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Patient Group Meeting – 01.11.2012
1. Chairman’s opening remarks:
Opening remarks were made by Alan Pearch, who was standing in for Ian Tulley, to get the meeting underway. Dr Pravin Jain was due to be visiting GP but had to cover Lunch Duty, will be invited again next month.
2. Attendance and Apologies:
Attendees:



Apologies:
Bryan-Brown, Pauline


King, Mike
Cooper, Robert


Triggs, Roger
Pearch, Alan
                                    Tulley, Ian
Pearch, Linda


Welton, Mahmud
Green, Pamela 



3. Minutes of last meeting held on 04.10.2012:
The minutes were agreed as a true record of the previous meeting and were signed off by Alan Pearch acting as the Chairperson.  

4. Outstanding Action Points – Feedback:

Email addresses for patients
Graham Hunt advised that we are actively collecting mobile numbers and email addresses from patients to be added to their records. Also mentioned here that in the current Newsletter there is a reminder for patients to inform the surgery of any changes.
Vending Machine
Although this has been put on hold for the moment, in view of the ground floor having a makeover, the question was asked whether we could still go ahead and buy one and fit it into the eventual new lay out?
Suggestion Box 

Graham Hunt told the group that the suggestion box was now in place. He also showed the new A3 laminated poster to go in the Apollo Centre, directing patients to the PPG notice board inside Princes Park.  

4. Outstanding Action Points – Feedback – Continued:
Consultant Evening 
There will be a talk from Mr Mohammed Jelloo, Consultant Orthopaedic Surgeon, on Wednesday 28th November from 6.30pm onwards.  Flyers have been printed for distribution and other PPG’s have been notified of the event.
Usage of the Stairs 

Graham Hunt advised that the stairs are now fully accessible during the day for patients to use if they wish, with the reception staff ensuring it is kept open during the working day.  

Widen the walkways in waiting room 

Graham Hunt advised that, the reception staff will ensure that the chairs are contained in front of the pillars from the start of the day to give a good wide walkway. This will be monitored to see whether this gap can be maintained.

5. A.O.B:
.  

PPG representative in reception:
Mr Pearch suggested having a PPG member sitting in reception for a couple of hours a week to take suggestions face-to-face from other patients that can then be raised at our meetings. This idea was taken up with a lot of enthusiasm and a rota was set up to cover the next three weeks, with feedback to be given at December’s meeting.  

Pamela – Tuesday 6th November, 9-11am

Pauline – Thursday 8th November, 10-12noon

Robert – Wednesday 14th November, 9-11am

Pamela – Thursday 15th November, 3-5pm

Alan & Linda – Monday 19th November, 9-11am

Pauline – Friday 23rd November, 3-5pm 

Graham Hunt to provide all materials; name badges, clipboard to take notes and meeting invitation flyer.

Name badges for reception staff:

Mrs Green asked whether the reception staff could have name badges. This has already been put into place, together with a smart new uniform.  

Date of next meeting: Thursday 6th December 2012 at 12.30pm
All comments and suggestions for agenda to be emailed / phoned through a week before the next meeting – in this case by Thursday 29th November.
Email:
grahamhunt@nhs.net 

Tel:
01323 744634
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